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No.361/S.S.S.C. 

Dated:17/03/2020 

NOTICE 

Advt. No. 25C/SSSC/HR/2019 

 

 It is notified for the information of all the concerned candidates 

that the Computer Proficiency Test for the posts of Clerk in the 

Subordinate Courts of Haryana which was earlier scheduled to be held 

from 20th to 22nd March, 2020 is postponed and tentatively fixed for 24th 

to 26th April, 2020 in view of the spread of Coronavirus(COVID-19). 

Admit cards indicating the date, time, batch and venue will be uploaded 

in due course.  

 

     Sd/- 

  Member Secretary, 

            S.S.S.C.  
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